
SCENES FROM THE AUBURN DAM TOUR  SATURDAY, APRIL 20, 2013 
WITH NATURE NOIR AUTHOR JORDAN FISHER SMITH  

AND STATE PARKS RANGERS MIKE LYNCH, & SCOTT LISKE
WITH SIERRA COLLEGE PROFESSOR OF EARTH SCIENCE - DICK HILTON

OUR INTERACT LEADERS COLLECT PURPLE PINKIE DOLLARS

Emaleigh White, Placer High School Interact president and Payton 
Ambrosia Interact vice president were front and center at last week’s 

meeting to collect Purple Pinkie Project dollars for Polio Plus. Throughout 
the world, each time a Rotary volunteer administers a polio vaccine, a child’s 
pinkie is colored purple with the topical solution Gentian Violet (purple) 
- temporarily marking the child to prevent double dosage on National 
Immunization Days (NID).

The Purple Pinkie Project has been successfully duplicated by Rotary 
clubs all over the world as a purple pinkie has become a symbol of Rotary’s 
fight to end polio. Thanks to Emaleigh and Payton for raising dollars for 
Purple Pinkies and bringing us closer to the goal of eliminating polio 
worldwide. A great partnership with our Interact members!

Dave Horsey, New Generations director encourages you to attend the 
Interact meetings. The next meeting will be held on Thursday, April 25 12:45 
to 1:15 in room 511 - lower left corner of the Big Science Building. 


